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26th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers   
 
We write to inform you of the dates and times for the consultation meetings with parents and carers in 
regards to the proposed formation of The Agape Multi-Academy Trust. 
 
Each school will be holding a consultation meeting during May 2023.  Parents and carers may attend 
meetings at either Altwood Church of England School or The Piggott School. 
 
The first meeting will be at The Piggott School, RG10 8DS, on Thursday 4th May 2023 from 6:30pm to 
7:30pm. 
 
The second meeting will be at Altwood Church of England School, SL6 4PU, on Tuesday 9th May 2023 from 
6:30pm to 7:30pm. 
 
The parental consultation into the formation of the trust started last week, and will finish on 12th June 
2023. 
 
If you have questions regarding MAT conversion, we will look to answer these during the events. Questions 
can be sent in advance to: MATconversion@piggottschool.org , from which an FAQ document will also be 
produced. 
 
If you are planning to attend either event please contact reception at the relevant school so we can plan for 
numbers. 
 
A MAT overview summary is included with this letter for your information. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the consultation meetings. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

      
 
 
N M Dimbleby      D J Gray 
Headteacher      Executive Headteacher 
Altwood Church of England School   The Piggott School 
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